
NOTICE OF THE FORSYTH COUNTY JUVENILE CRIME PREVENTION 

COUNCIL MEETING FOR October 7, 2024 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Forsyth County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) meeting 

scheduled for October 7, 2024 at 1:00 pm. This meeting will be conducted remotely, as allowed by North 

Carolina General Statute 143-318.13. 

There will be no meeting place where members of the public can be physically present. If interested in 

listening to the meeting, please email carteri2@forsyth.cc prior to the meeting time, or join the meeting 

using the following link, https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_NzRjMmI2NDYtMmQzZi00YzlhLWIwMGItMWYxNTE2YmUwM2Jm%40thread.v2/0?

context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e737794-9471-4736-a7af-

20872ffd32a5%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d4dd8b82-0f07-42be-954d-45d861e31753%22%7d

A copy of this notice shall be posted on the door of the Multi-Purpose Room (BC) on the fourth floor and 

also in the lobby on the first floor of the Forsyth County Government Center.  A copy of this notice shall 

be sent to all who receive notification of any changes in the regular meeting schedule. 

This 24th day of September 2024.  

_____________________________________ 

Sharon Singletary, Chair 

Forsyth County JCPC 

ATTEST: 

_________________________________________ 

Iesha Carter,  

Forsyth County JCPC 
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